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  Dear Mr. Chairman and Committee Members, 

 

I would like to offer my testimony as a proponent of HB 2585.  I am also a proponent of the Senate Bill 

that mirrors this one.  I am a firm believer that once polls close all acceptance of ballots should cease.  I 

can also argue that this bill gives people more personal responsibility for their own ballot and when it is 

returned.  We do an awful lot to catering to the needs of all citizens in regards to voting, and I think that 

this matter lends a little more to the personal responsibility we all should have as adults to when they 

are returned. 

A lot of controversy has stricken the United States over election integrity and it seems that tightening 

things up will be the best plan of action.  Simply put, the election should end at the same time our polls 

close and that is how it should stay. 

Our county officials and volunteers already give their time to assist, and it will be just one less matter for 

them to adhere to by limiting the deadline to match that of the polls themselves.  Please support and 

pass HB 2585! 

 

Thank You, 

Missy Leavitt 
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